
From: Frank Hsueh <f.hsueh@macqacc.com.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2022 3:56 PM 
To: Skills and Training Boost <SkillsBoost@TREASURY.GOV.AU> 
Subject: Response - Registered Training Providers 
 
Hi, 
 
As an accountant firm I would like to request the following professional training providers / 
accounting bodies to be included as registered training providers. 
 

• Chartered Accountants Australia and New Zealand 

• CPA Australia 

• Institute of Public Accountants 

• National Tax and Accountants' Association 
 

Regards 
 
Frank Hsueh 
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